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Change in Pihlajalinna's Management Team

Anu Kallio, Executive Vice President, Private Healthcare Services at Pihlajalinna Plc, has
decided to leave the company. Until further notice, Private Healthcare Services will be led by
Seppo Kariniemi, Executive Vice President, Public Services and a member of the Group
Management Team. Kallio steps down from the Group Management Team as of today.

“I would like to thank Anu for her contribution in leading Pihlajalinna’ s Private Healthcare
Services. I wish Anu all the best in her future endeavors”, says Pihlajalinna CEO Tuomas
Hyyryläinen.
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Pihlajalinna in brief

Pihlajalinna is a healthcare reformer, building effective care pathways and the most attractive
corporate culture in the industry. Pihlajalinna offers customer-driven and effective service
models to its partners: insurance companies, corporations and wellbeing services counties.
The Group provides comprehensive, high-quality services through private clinics, hospitals,
remote channels, occupational healthcare, and tailored social and healthcare solutions for the
public sector. Approximately 6,500 employees and 2,200 practitioners work at Pihlajalinna. In
2024, Pihlajalinna's revenue was 704 million euros. Pihlajalinna's shares are listed on Nasdaq
Helsinki Oy. Read more www.pihlajalinna.fi.
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